
Dear Parents and Carers,

SGS Open Events at The Towers and Rock Road Campuses – September 2024

I would like to invite you and your family to our forthcoming Open Morning and Open
Evening events at our KS3 sites.

We have had an excellent start to the new academic year and our new students
have settled quickly and happily into the life of the school; we are delighted to see
the school buzzing with energy again as staff work to support every student under
our ethos of ‘Enjoy, Respect, Achieve’.

Our Open Morning will be held on Monday 16th September at our The Towers site from
9.00am until 10.30am.

Our Open Morning will give you, as parents of prospective students, the opportunity
to see the school in action on a normal day, and to meet the staff and students. We
are very proud of our school and always enjoy welcoming guests into the Steyning
family. Please sign up for an open morning using this link

We invite you to join us at the front of the building, where you will be greeted by our
staff and our wonderful students. There will be refreshments, a short presentation by
the Assistant Headteacher, who leads the KS3 site, a tour of our site and a chance to
ask questions. Car parking is available in the school car park.

We welcome both parents and students to this event. Please note that you are
responsible for collecting and returning your child to their primary school.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSewpWnr4CckLUm70Jp-9neGvZfauS7NVk5449C4uK1OChSgTg/viewform?usp=sf_link


Open Evening:

You are also invited to our Open Evening at The Towers on Wednesday 25th
September 2024 between 5pm and 8pm and at Rock Road on Wednesday 2nd
October 2024 between 5pm and 8pm. There will be a chance to attend a
presentation led by the Headteacher, take part in activities led by teachers and
students and meet some of the key pastoral and SEND teams. Please sign up using
the link below or by visiting our website. You can also follow us on our Facebook
page at Steyning Grammar School Day and Boarding where we will share further
updates.

I look forward to welcoming you to Steyning Grammar School.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Adam Whitehead

The Towers Open Evening booking form
Rock Road Open Evening booking form

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfj_ZGcor8uI2O5dwo1PYI3Q17RSsMGCiuJNEKzNOVEb5oXgQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScO-LkRVOoXstSOohSWGQtGADghrNywQY4gd3R5aExpL7rR_w/viewform?usp=sf_link

